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THANK YOU and WELCOME!!

2020 brings changes to the Uni-Pres Kindercottage Board. We express our
appreciation to Dr. Carla Monroe-Posey, Ms. Judy Brickey, Ms. Laura Coracy and
Rev. Kris Avis-Rouse for their years of dedicated service to the Board.
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New Board members include a former Board member, Flo Jeffreys from St. Paul UCC,
Lebanon, who fills the unexpired term of Rev. Kris Avis-Rouse. Other new Board
members are Jackie Aregood from O'Fallon UCC, Aimee Hart, from the East St. Louis
community, Kimberly Johnson who is the grandparent of Kindercottage students and
Barb Jutting from Evangelical UCC, Godfrey. We are grateful to all of these
individuals who take their time to serve the children of Kindercottage.

WE ARE GRATEFUL TO OUR COMMUNITY PARTNERS!

. |

PNC Bank Community Leader Amber Briggs stops in to play with the children and
read to them.

WE ARE GRATEFUL TO OUR CHURCH PARTNERS!

St. Paul UCC in Columbia, IL recent held an event where the "price" of admission was

diapers for Kindercottage! Rev. Bob Goddard and Sam delivered the diapers along
with a financial contribution.

Thank you, St. Paul UCC!

Changes in Uni-Pres Kindercottage E-News
You may have noticed that our E-News is not appearing in your Inbox as frequently as




it has in the past. Until a new director is hired, we will be sending one issue per month
unless there 1s a need for special editions. Thanks for your understanding.

HAPPY VALENTINES DAY from all of us at Kindercottage.
We love all of you!

We ask that you remember to include Uni-Pres Kindercottage in your will or
trust documents. We would be ever so grateful! Thank you!
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